
Chesterbrook Academy  

“STEM” 

Curriculum Night 

 

Our  

“STEM” Curriculum Night  

will be on  

Tuesday, March 8th 

from 6:00pm to 7:00pm.  

 

This event will be for  

families to visit all the classrooms 

and experience STEM activities, 

along with an opportunity to meet 

with your child’s teachers.  

 

 

Private conferences will be 

scheduled upon request. 

 

 


